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Hi,

We would like to express our concern about the Early Years Quality Fund as it is not available equitably to all
educators across the industry. This fund raises discrimination and inequality. When all of us have to implement
same quality standards and regulations why can’t all of be paid the same. Is it a competition? This must be
investigated before being implemented.

The requirements are complicated and a whole new agreement has to be in place to be eligible for the funding. Not
right!

Best Regards

Tara,Kanchana, Shital, Lakshmi,Lai, Wenye,Sandra, Viviana,Nicola,Sudir

Boulevard Early Learning Centre.
A High Quality Accredited Centre
3-4, The Boulevard, Glen Waverley , VIC 3150 Ph :
Opening hours: 7:00AM to 6:30 PM

This communication is intended for use of the addressee(s) and may contain legally
privileged and confidential information. If you are not the addressee you are notified
that any transmission, distribution or replication of this message is strictly prohibited.
The legal privilege and confidentiality attached to this email and its contents is not
waived, lost or destroyed by reason of mistaken delivery to you. If you have received this
message in error, please notify Boulevard Early Learning group immediately and permanently
delete the email from your system.

Email transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could
be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses.
The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents
of this message, which arise as a result of email transmission. If verification is
required please request a hard-copy version.
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